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Theken Spine LLC in Akron has received Food and Drug Administration clearance to sell its Atoll Cervico-Thoracic 

Fixation System in the United States.  The system is used to fuse vertebrae in the middle of the spine.  It is intended for 

use in patients who have degenerative disc disease, spinal Stenosis, fractures or dislocations, or tumors, as well as 

those who need repeated surgery. 
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